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Dear Ms. Montegross: 

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has completed its review of the above subject 
document. The pentachlorophenol (PCP), detected in the groundwater sample, raises a 
question of concern. PCP is a compound that is usually detected as soil contamination and it 
is not typically found in groundwater. It is the Agency’s recommendation that additional 
groundwater samples be taken around the detected area to confirm/deny a source area. 

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at (404) 562-8538. 

Sincerely, 

&fig*- 

Senior Project Manager 

cc: Dave Lown, NCDEHNR 
Rick Raines, MCB Camp Lejeune 


